
No on HJ 58, HJ 59, SB 901, HB6464 

 

Dear Legislators;                                                                                                                    2/19/2021 

I strongly urge you to oppose the above bills. Voting is a sacred right, and the integrity of our elections is 

absolutely critical. Absentee ballots should only be given if an elector is either out of State or medically 

unable to appear at the poles, nothing else.  

Furthermore elections should be held on one day only and the COVID provisions should be eliminated. 

They should not have ever been put in place. 

Please respect and protect our inalienable rights and stop with your constant attacks on your fellow 

citizens. 

 

Thank you 

Mike Ninteau 

Lebanon, CT 


